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TO:  PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF UTAH 
 
FROM:  HIGHLANDS WATER CO. 
 
  Rodger Smith, President 
 
DATE:  May 27, 2009 
 
SUBJECT: Request for addition to tariff. 
 
RE:  Rate Case  0901-01 
 
 
 
It has been brought to my attention that an item of concern has not been addressed in the new rate 
increase/tariff. 
 
Currently there is nothing in the tariff that addresses the need to charge for supplementary water use. 
 
It is in the rules and regulations that “All water delivered by the company to its customers shall be 
metered through approved water meters. This includes fire hydrants and service connections.”  
 
The Division of Drinking water also requires that we inventory all water usage. 
 
The cost of a fire hydrant meter assembly is $1,000.00. The impact  that a supplementary connection 
could have to the system can be quite extensive. Set up of the meter, adjustments to the water flows and 
follow up on questions or needs and monitoring of the system. 
 
I would appreciate this consideration. 
 
I would like to add to the tariff the following items: 
 
Supplementary water would be defined as: Metered water from a fire hydrant or other temporary meter. 
 
There is a $100.00 fee to set up and take down for the meter. A $1,000.00 deposit will be required to 
ensure against theft or misuse of the meter. Water used is to be charged at the rate of $5.00 per 
thousand gallons.  
 
Please contact me with any questions. 801 391-1105 cell phone 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Rodger Smith, President 


